
The National Breast and Cervical Cancer Early Detection Program (NBCCEDP) 
provides lifesaving cancer screenings in low-income communities, but less than 2 in 10 
eligible people received breast or cervical cancer screenings through this critical safety 
net—creating a divide in access to cancer prevention and treatment. Increased funding 
for the NBCCEDP can help ensure more individuals get the care they need from the 
program and may even save states money on treatment costs by detecting cancer at 
earlier stages. Prioritize health: Increase funding for the NBCCEDP.  

Take action at fightcancer.org/EndTheDivide

Sara’s cervical cancer was detected early.
Nine others don’t have the chance.

Let’s end the divide.


